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I don’t know about you, but this is one of my most favor-
ite times of the year.   “Christmas has too much sparkle 
and too many decorations”…said no one ever!   The 
heavy winter clothes help us hide those few extra 
pounds we take on after overindulging at the many gath-
erings.   It just seems like people’s hearts are a little 
more full of patience, kindness, and love.    

 

It is a perfect time to do something neighborly, and share 
a few moments with the people living all around you.   
Not all of us have the good fortune to have loved ones 
living nearby, so a warm heartfelt hello from a neighbor 
can make all the difference.   It is a gift that is well given, 
well received, easily returned!    

 

Whichever holiday you celebrate, and even if you do not 
celebrate any holiday, use the season as a reason to do 
something good, something kind, or maybe something a 
little special.    

 

On behalf of the entire Board of Directors, I would like to 
wish each of you and your family a wonderful holiday 
season filled with joy, laughter, and love.   May the New 
Year be a happy and healthy one!    

                                                            Many Blessings, 

        Melissa Lear  
                             STPOA President  


